

Dear Families,

Welcome to Porter Ranch Community School! PRC PTA invites you to join us to make a difference in the education and quality of life of all students. We realize how important your children are to you and want the best for them. The PRC PTA can help achieve that!

We know children learn more and have better lives when parents, school staff, students and the community work together. Here are a few reasons to join the PTA:

- **Get Connected**. There's no better way to know what's happening in your school or to develop a relationship with your child's teacher and principal.
- **Speak Up**. PTA gives you a "seat at the table" when important decisions are made about your child's school.
- **Make a Difference!** By working together, PTA members have helped advance local, state and national laws and policies to improve the education, health and safety of all children.

Dues are \$10.00 per member. Please return the PTA membership envelope to your child's teacher, homeroom teacher or the PTA box which is located in the front office. We accept cash and checks (**please make checks payable to PRC PTA**).

PRC PTA is offering three incentives:

- Students. The classroom or homeroom that collects the most PTA memberships will get a Menchie's Sponsored Ice Cream Party with Howlie. So much fun for the kids.
- 2. **Parents**. \$100 Starbucks Gift Card. For each PTA membership, you will receive one ticket for an opportunity drawing. PRC PTA will announce the winner on October 30, 2015.
- 3. **Teachers**. "50 Minute Massage" from Hand & Stone and Facial Spa in Porter Ranch. For every teacher membership, the teacher's name will go into an opportunity drawing. PRC PTA will announce the winner on October 30, 2015.

Please be sure to sign up each of your family members! For every membership, your chances increase for you and your kids to win these great prizes. Thank you again for your support. Every membership counts so show your support and "Join the Pack" today!